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The virtual 26th Asian Technology Conference in Mathematics, 
December 13-15, 2021
GMT-5 (NYC Time Zone) 
URL: http://atcm.mathandtech.org/

Dear Colleague, 

Greetings! We hope this email brings you all happiness, wellness, and high spirits.  We are happy to announce that the 26th Asian Technology Conference in Mathematics (ATCM 2021: http://atcm.mathandtech.org) will take place soon in the virtual format during December 13-15. The Electronic Proceedings are ready at http://atcm.mathandtech.org/EP2021. In particular, we have a great lineup from mornings to evenings that are contributed by renowned speakers around the world. You can find the program at https://atcm.mathandtech.org/EP2021/program.html. To get into an actual Zoom meeting, you would need a username and passcode to get in. We are happy to provide free access codes to interested participants. Please kindly note the following:

1. We will provide the first 100 people to each of the three days for the conference: Please fill out the google form at https://forms.gle/9MrsA6X7dsExPWj76, and select which day you would like to join us. First come first serve, we may end the selection when the seats are close to full.

2. We will notify you through email by December 10 if you are selected to join the ATCM 2021 with access codes. We do appreciate it if you do not spread the access codes to others since each Zoom session can hold only 300 seats. 

3. If you prefer to attend all three days programs, access all full papers and video clips after the conference. You are more than welcome to register officially at https://mathandtech.org/SecureRegistration/rne/. 

4. Please be noted that the times listed in the program are NYC or GMT-5 time zone. You would need to follow the instructions listed at this link http://atcm.mathandtech.org/EP2021/ATCM2021ZoomAccess.pdf before joining a Zoom session.

5. Finally, we are proud to present two short piano performances by Douglas Butler of the UK during our conference. In addition, we are happy to present one of our speakers, Dr. Irina Lyublinskaya, il2369@tc.columbia.edu, who is one of the guest editors of a special issue at MDPIis. The special issue focuses on recent developments in digital technology applications in mathematics education across the world, and the deadline for contribution is April 10, 2022. For more info, please contact her directly or visit https://www.mdpi.com/journal/mathematics/special_issues/Technology_Mathematics_Education. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the virtual ATCM 2021. 

 

All the best, 

Dr. Wei-Chi Yang

Professor of Math/Stats

Radford University, Radford, VA 24142

http://www.radford.edu/wyang/

Founder of the ATCM
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(SCOPUS Indexing approved in April 2020))
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Founding Editor-in-Chief of the eJMT

Electronic Journal of Mathematics and Technology
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Founding Editor-in-Chief of the RJMT
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